
 
 

Notice of Amendment to Ordinance No. 23 
An Ordinance Providing for Non-renewal of Permit, License or Franchise 

 
The Hamilton Town Board approved an amendment to Ordinance No. 23 on 
September 13, 2011.  The amendment states no permit, license or franchise shall be 
granted or renewed by the town or by any town officer, board or employee, to any 
person, partnership, corporation or other recognized legal entity which is delinquent on 
any taxes, fees, or other money owed to any wholesaler, retailer or other recognized legal 
entity. The full text of Ordinance No 23 may be obtained at the town hall at N5105 N 
Leonard St or through the town’s website www.co.la-crosse.wi.us/TownOfHamilton.  For 
additional information contact Town Clerk Sara Schultz at (608) 786-1516. 
 
Sara Schultz, Clerk 
Town of Hamilton 
  

http://www.co.la-crosse.wi.us/TownOfHamilton�

